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Ha Ne Bif

Dear Prof. Dr. med. Clemens Bulitta,

Allow me to express my sincere gratitude for joining Volodymyr Vynnychenko Ukrainian
Central State University to the DILLUGIS project (Digital Labs and Lectures for Ukrainian,
German and International Students), which is implemented by OTH Amberg - Weiden and National
University "Zaporizhzhya Polytechnic", within the funding program "Ukraine digital - Ensuring
academic success in times of crises" of the German Academic Exchange Centre (DAAD).

For our university, participation in international projects is a priority area of development,
which allows us to gain modern knowledge and experience for our students and professors, as well
as to be a reliable partner for interested foreign universities. It is very important for the students and
professors of our university to participate in the English-language course.

This project will contribute to improving the quality of students' learning and to expanding
the opportunities for cooperation between universities (improving the quality of the educational
process, exchange programs, joint conferences and research, etc.).

We are asking to approve the project coordinator of the Volodymyr Vynnychenko Cental
Ukrainian State University Oleksandr Levchenko — Dr.Sc.(Econ) (om levchenko(@ukr.net),
Professor of Management and Entrepreneurship Department.

Kind regards,
Rector Yevhen Sobol

Rector Yevhen Sobol




